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Executive News

· On November 23rd, Japanese language specialists attended an Information meeting for Japanese Language instructors, in which the following items were discussed:



- Japanese Proficiency Testing (changes to the format were 


  outlined by the Japan Foundation representative – Ms. 


  Ayumi Nagatomi)



- the possibility of special grant proposals to The Japan 


  Foundation for resources



- Online Survey for Japanese Language Education


- “Language Matters” conference

· In December, a resource grant proposal was drafted by AJTA executives and the proposal was sent to the Japan Foundation; the Japan Foundation is scheduled to get back to us in January 2010.

· In November, AJTA executives proceeded with moving the AJTA resource library from Harry Ainlay High School to IISLE by courier.
· In December, AJTA executives went to IISLE to discuss guidelines for loaning materials and to discard out of date AJTA resources; once the resources are catalogued by IISLE, an agreement will be drafted for members so they can sign out resource materials.
PD and other Events
· The Japanese Language Proficiency Test was offered for the third consecutive year to students in December, 2009 at the University of Alberta.

· Analee McAllister (German – Spruce Grove Composite High School) and Corbin Musselman (Japanese – Spruce Grove Composite High School) will be presenting on Project Based Learning in the German and Japanese Classroom at the NCTCA on Febraury 5th.
· Hajime Sakaguchi (WP Wagner) and Ayumi Nagatomi (Japan Foundation) will be presenting at the “Languages Matter” conference on February 19th.
